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Notice 

 
It is once again hereby notified for information of all the concerned students / scholars 

that another vaccination drive is going to be held on 16th & 20th of September - 2021  at 

University Health Centre for those who have not been vaccinated yet. 

 

In this regard, it is impressed upon all the concerned students who have missed upon the 

first Vaccination Drive shall mandatorily go for the vaccination at University Health 

Centre on the given date(s) failing which no student will be allowed to enter the 

University premises / Examination Hall / Library / Labs etc. and has to face the 

consequences warranted under Rules & Regulations of the University.  

 

 

 

                                        Sd/- 
                                                                                                                   DEAN OF STUDENTS 
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